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Archbishop Rummel High School 

 
February 28, 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians of New Students: 

The Archdiocesan Finance Council approved the following tuition and fees for the 2023-2024 academic year: 

The 2023-24 registration fee  MAY NOT BE FINANCED in a tuition loan. 
Registration Fee   $    350  Due March 23, 2023 
 
The 2023-24 new student technology device fee  MAY NOT BE FINANCED in a tuition loan. 
New Student Technology Device Fee $    300               Due May 1, 2023 (Device is provided by the school.) 
 
 
The Tuition, Building Fee and Student Fee Bill for 2023-24  may be financed in a tuition loan. 
Tuition      $ 10,150 Due May 1, 2023 
Building Fee    $      700 Due May 1, 2023 
Student Fee Bill    $      450 Due May 1, 2023 

 
The Student Fee Bill covers expenses related to technology, library resources, retreats, parent club, and student 
agendas.  While the registration fee is due by March 23, and the new student technology device fee is due by May 1, 
2023, only the tuition, building fee, and student fee bill can be included in a loan.  Information regarding online 
payments and execution of tuition loans is enclosed and also can be found online at www.rummelraiders.com. 
 
All incoming students for the 2023-2024 school year must register online.  Online registration will open on Wednesday, 
March 1, 2023. A link to the registration website is located at www.rummelraiders.com.  This simple process allows you 
to pay your 2023-2024 non-refundable registration fee.  Registration will be considered late if paid after March 23, 2023.  
A $200 late fee will be assessed which will increase incrementally each month thereafter. 

Once you have completed the registration process, you will be able to apply for financial aid.  However, there is a limited 
amount of financial aid for the 2023-2024 school year.  Only families verified to have extreme financial hardships         
will be considered for an award.  The deadline to apply for financial aid is March 31, 2023.  Please visit 
www.rummelraiders.com to access the link to the Financial Aid Independent Review (FAIR) application. 

If you have any questions, please consult our website at www.rummelraiders.com, or contact Ms. Stacy Tant 
(stant@rummelraiders.com) in the Finance office at 504-834-5592, ext. 269. 

We are honored that you have decided to enroll your son at Archbishop Rummel High School.  Know that we are 
committed to offering a quality education to every student.  The school’s mission of faith, community and service will 
always live in our hearts. 

Live Jesus in our Hearts Forever, 

 

Marc Milano 
Head of School 


